
From:Planning.Help
Sent:Fri, 8 Jan 2016 10:23:07 +0000
To:Rand, Chris;planning.technical
Subject:FW: Planning Application Decisions / Comments

 

From: Vicky Phillips [mailto:vicky.phillips@haverhill-tc.gov.uk] 
Sent: 06 January 2016 12:16
To: Planning.Help
Subject: Planning Application Decisions / Comments

 

FAO: Chris Rand

 

Please find below decision/comment made at Haverhill Town Council’s Planning Committee which took place in 
the evening of Tuesday 5th January 2016:

 

DC/15/2424/OUT - Outline Planning Application – (Means of access to be considered) – Cross Boundary 
Application – creation of up to 46,000 sq m of floor space for uses within B1, B2 and B8 of the Use Classes Order, 
road side uses (petrol filling station and restaurant/s, Use Class (A3/A5), car dealerships (sui generis), ancillary lorry 
park for Business Park occupiers, together with landscaping, car and HGV parking and associated works and 
facilities including access - Land adj. Haverhill Business Park, Bumpstead Road

 

The Town Council welcomes this application.

 

 

Kindest regards

 

Vicky Phillips

Assistant Town Clerk

 

mailto:vicky.phillips@haverhill-tc.gov.uk


Haverhill Town Council
01440 712858

 


